Press Release
U.S. Senator Dean Heller                                          
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

April 19, 2012






 
             202-224-6244          
Heller Statement on Holocaust 

Remembrance Day
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on Holocaust Remembrance Day. This morning, Senator Heller joined Beatrice Muchman, a Holocaust survivor who escaped Nazi Germany in 1939, for a memorial candle lighting ceremony in the U.S. Capitol Rotunda. 
“It was truly humbling to join Holocaust survivors this morning for Holocaust Remembrance Day. We must never forget the catastrophic events of the Holocaust and ensure that such atrocities are never repeated. It is important to remember the events that took place by honoring the courageous survivors and mourning the loss of so many lives,” said Senator Dean Heller.
The United States Congress established the Days of Remembrance as our nation’s annual commemoration of the Holocaust and created the United States Holocaust Memorial Museum as a permanent living memorial to the victims.
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